
Thanks to grant-funding from NHS Charities Together, the

fundraising efforts of the Hindu and Muslim communities of Bolton,

and donations to Our Bolton NHS Charity, we have proudly funded

the enhancement of faith facilities at the Royal Bolton Hospital.

The facilities - costing £426,000 - include a bright and spacious

mosque and temple that can comfortably welcome up to 100

worshippers. A new community hub also provides a valuable and

versatile space for communities to come together and for staff to

access support groups and participate in staff network meetings

and events.
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The faith facilities were officially opened on Monday 27th March 2023 by the
Mayor of Bolton, Councillor Akhtar Zaman

We are passionate about making sure people
who come to work or visit the hospital are able to

bring their whole selves, and having a space to
pray and practice their faith makes all the

difference.

- Fiona Noden, Chief Executive at Bolton NHS Foundation
Trust

It never ceases to amaze me just how far
people and organisations will go to make sure
Bolton is a great place to work and live. I can’t

wait to see how much of a difference these
facilities makes to our wonderful town.

- Councillor Akhtar Zaman, Mayor of Bolton
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